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Dear Holy Trinity Community, 
 
It feels like we may be turning the corner in terms of our ability to live alongside 
Covid-19. As restrictions around the country are gradually eased, Holy Trinity will 
continue to be careful and remain cautious in order to protect our children and 
staff. ‘Amber Measures’, such as holding Collective Worship online and reducing 
the number of children in the hall at any one time, as well as maintaining good 
ventilation and hygiene, will continue for the next fortnight. Thank you for your 
support in ensuring our school has remained relatively safe and well over the past 
few months. It has been a true team effort. 
 
It was a pleasure to meet with our PTFA Committee yesterday. We have decided 
to hold the Valentine’s Disco on Thursday 10th February. More details will be 
shared with you early next week, and we are excited to hold our second PTFA 
event of the academic year. The work our parents and staff achieve together to 
raise funds for our school will be invaluable over the next few years. Keep your 
eyes peeled for half-termly cake sales, starting soon.  
 
Furthermore, we will be holding monthly PTFA meetings, to which all parents and 
family members are welcome. The next meeting will be on Thursday 24th February 
at 10.30am. 
 
Wishing you all a happy, healthy and safe weekend. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Winn 

Holy Trinity  
Class Dojo Champions 

 
 
 

 Cheetah Class are this week’s  
champions with 603 Dojo Points. 

 Well done, a wonderful effort! 



 

Our Staff Values Ambassador this week is  
Ms Rita Williams. 

 

You guided and supported your class in the  
absence of their class teacher superbly this week. 

Thank you! 

Our Pupil Values Ambassador this week is 

 Emmanuella. 

 

 

You demonstrated bravery and resilience this week 
when you were hurt. What a star! 



 
 
 
 

What do you think makes a Christian?  
 
I grew up in a church that had a very clear view of what a “true 
Christian” was.  All you had to do was to say a specific prayer, 
and that was that.  
I remember someone describing some friends, “They’re Catholics,” 
she said, “but they are actually Christians as well.”  It was a 
genuine revelation (shared only by the “very mature!”) that people 
of other faith styles could actually be Christians also. 
 
Although we believed that – in truth – only the Lord knows the 
secrets of our hearts, we did have a number of marks by which 
we could judge if someone had what we considered to be a 
“genuine faith.”  Did they have a testimony of how they were  
converted?  Did they sing in church with their eyes shut?  Did 
they tell you they would pray for you?  Did they keep a Bible by 
their bed, or in their living room – and did it look as if they 
read it?  Did they claim Bible promises for their own life?  Did 
they remind you that it was true?  Did they speak about the Lord? 
 
These were all ways by which we thought we knew who was a 
“true Christian.”  But Jesus never used any of these “marks” to 
distinguish between people.  To think that they are true  
indicators of someone’s faith – or more importantly, that the lack 
of them shows a lack of true faith – is naïve, foolish and  
dangerous.  Jesus only called for one thing:  “Will you follow me 
and do God’s will?”   
 
Of course, none of us ever does God’s will completely.  But if we’re 

honest, if we are trying to follow Jesus, if we genuinely attempt 

to do what God wants, then really, that’s all that matters.   

Jesus makes quite serious demands of his followers, but he is 
also incredibly inclusive.  I pray that we will, like Jesus  

practice a generous and inclusive faith. 
 

                Reverend Richard 



Bunny Class Good 93% 

Badger Class Good 90% 

Puma Class Good 93% 

Gazelle Class Good 91% 

Lion Class Excellent 96% 

Meerkat Class Needs to improve 88% 

Cheetah Class Needs to improve 87% 

Panther Class Excellent 96% 

Lynx Class Excellent 99% 

Jaguar Class Good 92% 

Leopard Class Good 93% 

Tiger Class Needs to improve 86% 

Holy Trinity Punctuality News  

Our registers close at 9am every day.  

Online Safety and Technology Newsflash 
 

What parents and carers need to know about setting up new devices for children 
 

Some adults shy away from adjusting the parental  

controls on their child’s digital devices, assuming that 

they’ll be hard to understand and tricky to set up. In most 

cases, however, it’s refreshingly straightforward: just a few 

clicks of a mouse or touches of a screen can provide an ex-

tra layer of protection for children using those devices to 

explore the online world.  

 

From restricting inappropriate content and blocking in-app 

purchases to setting automatic screen-time limits and      

restricting who can contact your child online, this 

guide has some useful tips. It will show you how to set up 

devices so that when your child uses them to go online, you 

can be more confident about their safety. 
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/new-devices-2021?

utm_campaign=WakeUpWednesday&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=198699173&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-
8whjGdoJPBwVwd0xJ9GDAe5jnbKKEl9vFckG9EsZx_Z-7Vvh6y-Af9NRWoE1USWZwyWyxvu4M-xcFbNrr1h-

_ThQjLoBJq6YpxZYTK6yauiJVOa5A&utm_content=198699173&utm_source=hs_email 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/new-devices-2021?utm_campaign=WakeUpWednesday&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=198699173&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8whjGdoJPBwVwd0xJ9GDAe5jnbKKEl9vFckG9EsZx_Z-7Vvh6y-Af9NRWoE1USWZwyWyxvu4M-xcFbNrr1h-_ThQjLoBJq6YpxZYTK6yauiJVOa5A&utm_content
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/new-devices-2021?utm_campaign=WakeUpWednesday&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=198699173&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8whjGdoJPBwVwd0xJ9GDAe5jnbKKEl9vFckG9EsZx_Z-7Vvh6y-Af9NRWoE1USWZwyWyxvu4M-xcFbNrr1h-_ThQjLoBJq6YpxZYTK6yauiJVOa5A&utm_content
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/new-devices-2021?utm_campaign=WakeUpWednesday&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=198699173&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8whjGdoJPBwVwd0xJ9GDAe5jnbKKEl9vFckG9EsZx_Z-7Vvh6y-Af9NRWoE1USWZwyWyxvu4M-xcFbNrr1h-_ThQjLoBJq6YpxZYTK6yauiJVOa5A&utm_content
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/new-devices-2021?utm_campaign=WakeUpWednesday&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=198699173&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8whjGdoJPBwVwd0xJ9GDAe5jnbKKEl9vFckG9EsZx_Z-7Vvh6y-Af9NRWoE1USWZwyWyxvu4M-xcFbNrr1h-_ThQjLoBJq6YpxZYTK6yauiJVOa5A&utm_content


 
 

 

 
 

  
 Thursday 10th February - Valentine’s Disco 
 

 Friday 11th February - End of Spring Term 1 
 
  Monday 21st February - Start of Spring Term 2 
 
  Monday 14th and Tuesday 15th March - Parents’ Evening 
 

  Friday 1st April at 1.45pm - End of Spring Term 2 
 
  Tuesday 19th April - Start of Summer Term 1 
 
  Monday 9th May - Thursday 12th May: Key Stage 2 SATS Week 

 Term Start Date Finish Date 
Autumn One 

(2021) 
Thursday 2nd September 

Wednesday 1st September - INSET Day 
Friday 22nd October 

  

Half-Term Monday 25th October Friday 29th October 

Autumn Two Monday 1st November Thursday 16th December 
Friday 17th December - INSET Day 

Christmas Holiday Monday 20th December Sunday 2nd January 2022 

Spring One 
(2022) 

Thursday 6th  January 
Tuesday 4th and Wednesday 5th January 

INSET Days 

Friday 11th February 

Half-Term Monday 14th February Friday 18th February 

Spring Two Monday 21st  February Friday 1st April 

Easter Holiday Monday 4th April Monday 18th April 

Summer One Tuesday 19th April Friday 27th May 

Bank Holiday Monday 2nd May   

Half-Term Monday 30th May Friday 3rd June 

 
Summer Two 

 
Monday 6th June 

Wednesday 20th July 
Thursday 21st and Friday 22nd July 

INSET Days 
 

Summer Holiday     



 

 

Not having access to food is a growing problem for families 

across London. A huge network of food banks and  

community kitchens are working hard across the capital to 

keep our communities fed. From collecting donations,  

petitioning local businesses or raising awareness, there are 

so many ways to strive for food justice. It’s time to empower 

your students to take action!  

 

Sign up to receive the GameChangers Food Justice Classroom 

Challenges and then join thousands of other young  
Londoners for the GameChangers Food Justice Youth Summit - 

09:30 - 10:30am on Friday 21st January live on Zoom.  

 

Hear from other schools and young campaigners from 
across the capital, put your questions directly to our star 

panel and celebrate the work you have done for this  
important issue. 

 

Sign up now to secure a place for your class  

 
 

GameChangers is part of the Mayor's School Volunteering  

Programme - Team London Young Ambassadors.  

https://bit.ly/3GjG6bR
https://bit.ly/3GjG6bR







